VILLAGE MILLS EMERGENCY SERVICES DISTRICT
May 17, 2022
The Village Mills Emergency Services District met May 17, 2022 in the Wildwood Volunteer Fire Department Station. The meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM by Vice-President Wornick .  Present were Comm. Fisher, Comm. McDonald,, Comm. Bales and WVFD  Chief Odom. Comm. Liles arrived late.

There were no Public comments.

The minutes of the  April 19, 2022  meeting were approved.  A motion was made to accept by Comm. Fisher and seconded by Comm. Bales The motion to accept was unanimous.

WVFD:                      WVFD needs to register tax exempt status.  In progress at this time.

Building status:         The build out contractor is still unavailable. Working to go forward with build out.

Treasurer’s report:   Treasurer’s report was read. A motion to accept was made by Comm. McDonald and seconded                 

                                 by Comm. Liles. The motion to accept was unanimous. The Compiled Financial report is ready.

Old and New Business:  

1) A work session will be scheduled ASAP. The primary topic for discussion is Liability for VMESD8 and WVFD.

2) The standby generator needs annual service. Comm. McDonald will arrange service.

                             3)    Stanley's Clean cut yard service will be installing sod to the driveway to prevent erosion of 

                                    the fill dirt.

The next meeting was set for June 21, 2022.  This date was changed to June 30, 2022 at the work session meeting.

A motion to adjourn was made by Comm. McDonald and seconded by Comm. Wornick. The motion to adjourn was unanimous.

General discussion.  Various items concerning the ESD were discussed. No action was taken on any.
